FROM THE DOCTORS OF
OUR COMMUNITY

SAFETY GUIDELINES FOR SHABBAT GATHERINGS

We have received many inquiries regarding the safety of families, friends, and neighbors joining together
for shabbat meals. While we understand that the initial instinct during challenging times such as these is to
gather with loved ones, we urge you to refrain from having Shabbat dinner with family members outside
of your immediate household for the time being. At this time, the joining of any households for any reason
risks the spread of the virus to yourself, your family, and others. If they don't already live with you, please
do not come together at this time.

We appreciate your efforts in following these guidelines and doing your part in keeping our community
healthy and safe.

Respectfully,
The Community Doctors

Please note that this letter was composed in an expedited fashion as a response to the current quickly changing situation. We
apologize in advance for any errors or omissions. We also welcome comments and any other doctors who would like to have their
name added to future versions and updates. Please email us at info@scaupdates.org
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